
Exchange of Views with Ms. Shafudah, WFP Namibia Deputy Country 

Representative (19 December 2024） 
2024/12/19 

 

On 19 December 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Ms. Ericah Shafudah, World Food 

Programme (WFP) Namibia Deputy Country Representative, to his official residence to 

review their joint mission that took place in Ohangwena Region between 4 and 6 December. 

Ambassador Nishimaki expressed his gratitude to Ms. Shafudah for her leadership and 

emphasized that cooperation with WFP is essential for Japanese Government support to 

Namibia. In addition, Ambassador Nishimaki, who is scheduled to return to Japan next 

month, gave his farewell to Ms. Shafudah.  

 

 

（From Left）Mr. Uutoni (WFP), Ambassador Nishimaki, Ms. Shafudah (Deputy Country 

Representative of WFP Namibia), Mr. Yamada (Embassy) 


